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CSR Activity- Promoting Safety on Campus 
 
As Malaysia recently faces a fresh wave of COVID-19 

cases following the discovery of the Omicron XBB sub-

variant as confirmed by our Health Minsister, YB Khairy 

Jamaluddin in his press conference on 31 October 2022,  

the K-One Group's (K-One) CSR team sprung into action. 

 

On 15 November 2022, our CSR Team visited Universiti 

Tunku Abdul Rahman (UTAR) and Tunku Abdul Rahman 

University of Management and Technology (TARUMT) in 

Kampar, Perak to sponsor 2,100 COVID-19 Antigen self-

test kits for each university to be distributed to students 

who are likely more susceptible to contract or spread the 

virus as they are more active and tend to be in enclosed 

areas such as lecture rooms.  

 

In UTAR, the 2,100 self-test kits were handed over to Mr. 

Andrew Lim from the Department of Alumni Relations 

and Placement which will be distributed to the students 

and staff respectively. 

 

 

 
K-One’s CSR Team with Mr. Andrew Lim 

 

 

After the meeting at UTAR, the CSR team visited 

TARUMT, which is located beside the UTAR campus. The 

CSR team was welcomed by Dr. Joanne Yim, TARUMT 

Perak Campus Head, and Mr. Ganesa from the 

Administration and Sports Department. K-One similarly 

sponsored 2,100 COVID-19 Antigen self-test kits for 

distribution to their students and staff alike.  These self-

test kits will be extremely useful and timely as there will 

be a new intake of students as well as the start of a new 

semester for existing undergrads on 21 November 2022. 

 

 

 
Heartfelt appreciation from Dr. Joanne and Mr. Ganesa 

 

It is with hope that these tokens of contributions will help 

the two campuses enhance safety thru’ virus spread 

containment by early detection and taking of prompt 

quarantine precautions, as the latest strain, Omicron XBB 

is causing a recent spike in Covid-19 infections in 

Malaysia. 

 

K-One wishes safety for all and hope the students will be 

able to enjoy their studies and activities with greater 

peace of mind. 
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